860 U N Plaza New York, N.Y., 10017

November 30, 1971

Miss Gal Perzigian 43 Bronx River Rd. Yonkers, N.Y., 10704

Dear Miss Perzigian:

It is with deepest gratitude that we acknowledge receipt of the generous bequest of \$1,739.25 willed to the Holy Cross Church of Armenia by the late Mrs. Beatrice Dermanuelian.

I will be remiss in expressing my gratitude if I didn't thank you for your very gracious and prompt way of carrying out the wishes of the late donor. Thank you once again and God bless you.

Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian Treasurer

HK:bp

P.S. As to the Cathedral check, you may make it out to: The Armenian Cathedral Bldg. Fund and mail it to the Diocese at 630 Second Avenue, New York, N.Y., 10016. Thank you in advance.